REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR
TESTING & DESIGN SERVICES FOR ARLINGTON BLVD IMPROVEMENTS
(Advertisement)

The City of Greenville, North Carolina is seeking proposals from qualified firms interested in providing
engineering services for infrastructure rehabilitation work to include geotechnical investigations, sampling &
testing and design of storm water infrastructure, subgrade stabilization and pavement design of Arlington Blvd
between Hooker Road and Red Banks Road, construction management and CEI services for the project. The
complete RFQ can be accessed on the City’s website at www,greenvillenc.gov.

The City has established a 4% Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) and 4% Women Business Enterprise
(WBE) goal for the participation of MWBE firms in supplying goods and services for the completion of this
project. All firms submitting qualifications and/or proposals agree to employ “good faith efforts” towards
achieving these goals and supply other information as requested in the “MWBE Professional Services Forms”.
Goals must be met separately by HUB certified firms.

Interested firms are invited to submit proposals (in the required quantity and format) by 2:00 p.m., Tuesday,
November 21st, 2017, to the following address:

Craig A Midgett, EI, Civil Engineer |

City of Greenville

Public Works Department-Engineering Division
1500 Beatty Street

Greenville, North Carolina 27834



